

12 October 2015

Mr Harry Thompson 6 Crossgate Road, Hetton-Le-Hole, HOUGHTON LE SPRING, Tyne and Wear, DH5 0EN

Dear Harry,

Thank you for helping us to lead the fight against lung disease.

We'd like to say a HUGE thank you to all Durham Centre Caravan Club members Club Members for raising an amazing £1,428.50 for the British Lung Foundation.

One person in five in the UK is affected by lung disease and millions more are at risk. We are the UK's lung charity and we are here for everyone affected by lung disease, whatever their condition. We do this by providing advice and support, funding vital research into new and improved treatments, and campaigning for positive change in the nation's lung health.

We couldn't do this work without support from people like you and it was a tremendous pleasure to meet with you for an official cheque presentation so thank you once again for choosing to fundraise for us. Please keep an eye on our website (www.blf.org.uk) for updates about our current work and for ideas on other ways you could get involved or be supported by the charity.

If you have any questions, or if there's anything more we can help you with, please don't hesitate to get in touch either by email or telephone.

Many thanks again for your support.

Yours Sincerely,

Magid El-Amin

Events & Community Fundraising Officer

T: 020 7078 7912 E: events@blf.org.uk